
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Muzaffer Baca, 

Thank you for your generosity towards the people of Gaza at a time of 
unprecedented need.  

Since October, thanks to the unwavering support of partners and friends like the 
International Blue Crescent Relief and Development Foundation, my UNRWA 
colleagues in Gaza have distributed food, clean water, and lifesaving medical 
supplies to more than a million children, women, and men. Our medical staff have 
conducted three million medical consultations in eight UNRWA clinics that are still 
operating, and through special mobile medical teams that visit UNRWA shelters, 
caring for thousands of displaced persons.  

As the humanitarian crisis deepens and famine sets in, some 3,000 UNRWA staff 
support daily more than 1.4 million people in and around our shelters, especially in 
Rafah and the middle areas of the Gaza Strip. They do so despite their own 
displacement and bereavement, and because they know that without them more 
families will be left hungry and unable to access urgently needed medical 
treatment. 

Tomorrow, thanks to generous funding from partners and friends like you, they will 
rise and do it again.  

Your contribution is making a difference in more ways than you can imagine. For 
this, we cannot thank you enough.  

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Philippe Lazzarini 
 

 
 
 
 
Mr Muzaffer Baca 
Vice President  
International Blue Crescent Relief and Development Foundation 
Istanbul, Turkey 


